38257 Craig Street Fremont, CA. 94536

April 9, 1996

James W. Nielsen, Chairman Board of Prison Terms 428 "J" Street, Sixth Floor Sacramento, CA. 95814

Dear Mr. Nielsen:

This letter is being sent to you to express our support of PF Lazor being released from prison soon. We first got to know PF Lazor when he became our neighbor in 1981. During that time-about a year- we found him to be a very good person.

He was always concerned with the welfare of those around him. He was a gregarious person and easily made friends in the neighborhood. We never found him to be offensive in any way. He did not show signs of being antagonistic or belligerent.

After he moved away, we had occasion to see him once in a while. He would pay us a visit, and we sometimes watched him perform his well known Buddy Holly act at one of the local night clubs.

He has been in prison for about 12 years. The circumstances that put him there appear to be controversial to say the least. We hope and pray that he may be released soon. We believe that he would be a good citizen once he is out of prison.

Sincerely yours,

Peter & Genevieve Angelides
Seneviewe Angelides